

Dear PJCC Members on Freeze,

Today San Mateo County was elevated to the State of California's Pandemic Purple Tier, due to rising cases of COVID-19 coronavirus infections in the county. As a result, the San Mateo County Health Officer requires the closure of indoor fitness.

Therefore, effective Tuesday, December 1, 2020, the PJCC will temporarily close all INDOOR FITNESS. And, you should know that we are undaunted. Our impeccable safety track-record stands. Our PJCC community will continue to persevere under these less-than-ideal circumstances. OUTDOOR FITNESS will continue for active members: Swimming, Group Exercise, Personal Training, Small Group Training, and access to our dynamic virtual content.

Now, we ask you to join us as a Sustaining Supporter, with a monthly donation to ensure that the Center is here for you when the pandemic ebbs and you are ready to return to real fitness. In our 70+ years, we have never weathered a crisis of this magnitude. And I don't believe the agency leadership has ever written to our members and referenced a crisis for the PJCC. And we are in a crisis now and need you with us. We are confident that we will survive this, with your generous support.

Please click the button below to send us an email about your donation, and include this information in the body of your message:

- 1. Full name
- 2. \$ value of your recurring monthly gift
- 3. Complete street address
- 4. Mobile number

Yes, I Want to Be a Sustaining Supporter!

Stay healthy and stay safe. Now it's more important than ever that we protect the health of ourselves, our families, and each other! Please do your part – be rigorous in your mask wearing, physically distance, hand wash and hand sanitize even more than you think necessary, and remember that we will get through this together.

In wellness solidarity,

Paul Geduldig, Chief Executive Officer Seth Hazen, Chief Wellness Officer





